
From: Brandie Mckinney
To: Ken McMurry; Ken Cornell; Mary Alford; Marihelen Wheeler; Anna Prizzia; Charles S. Chestnut IV; Gerald L.

Brewington
Subject: Regarding changes to the ULDC
Date: Saturday, February 15, 2025 10:20:10 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when
opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

First, I'd like to thank all of you for the work you put into making Alachua County run as
smoothly as possible. I appreciate your efforts.

I want to point out that I did not see Cost to the County and Taxpayers as a consideration
when determining Special Exception Criteria. I'd like to know why that is not a consideration
when making decisions about Special Exceptions?

Thank you in advance for your response.

Brandie Mckinney
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